
Bedford Bus Service 2025

The University of Bedfordshire runs a shuttle bus in Bedford, connecting the University’s main Bedford sites with the town centre.  This service is available for all members of staff,
students and visitors to the University, on production of their staff/student ID card or visitor bus pass.  Visitor passes can be collected from Gateway Reception.

The bus runs on week days every half hour from 08:10 to 22:00, leaving the Bedford Campus in the morning ,  through the town centre with stops at Bedford Bus Station
and the train station, then back to Bedford Campus.

All stops other than Bedford Campus and Railway Station are request stops – anyone wishing to board the bus must give a clear hand signal to the driver, and anyone wanting
to get off must ring the bell in good time. The bus is wheel-chair accessible, if you need any help, please ask the driver.

The Bedford shuttle bus service runs Monday to Friday during University Term Times, which for 2024/2025 are:
6th January 2025 - 11th April 2025
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